CITY OF IONA

www.cityofiona.org



Public Meeting Dates

Planning and Zoning Meeting: September 9th @ 6:30 p.m.

City Council Work Meeting: September 30th @ 6:00 p.m.

City Council Meeting: September 30th @ 7:00 p.m.

City Directory

Hearing your thoughts, concerns, and opinions is the most important part of my job as the Mayor of Iona. If you would like to share something with me directly, please feel free to contact me on my direct cell phone number at (208)-520-0558 or email me at dangubler@cityofiona.org

FOR EMERGENCY SERVICES
PLEASE CONTACT DISPATCH
DIRECTLY AT: (208)-529-1200
CITY HALL: (208)-523-5600
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT:

Cityoflona.org

@CITYOFIONAIDAHO

@ D FACEBOOK.COM/CITYOF
IONAIDAHO

Community

A Note from Mayor Gubler

The City of Iona has historically allowed motorcycles, four-wheelers, and side-by-sides to be driven on our city streets. With this privilege comes responsibility. Riders are expected to obey all traffic laws, including posted speed limits.

According to state law, children under the age of 18 are required to wear helmets. Unfortunately, many are choosing to disregard this and other safety rules. It is becoming increasingly common to see children on four-wheelers and side-by-sides without helmets, carrying more passengers than the vehicle was designed for, and ignoring traffic signs. Stop signs and speed limits exist to protect everyone.

In addition, dirt bikes and similar vehicles being driven at excessive speeds not only endanger lives but also violate the city's noise ordinance.

We ask all residents and visitors to please follow the rules so that we may continue to enjoy these privileges safely as a community. If you witness someone driving dangerously, excessively fast, or erratically, please contact Mayor Gubler.

City Office Closed for Labor Day

The City Office will be closed Monday, September 1st in observance of Labor Day.

Mayor's Youth Advisory Council

The Mayor's Youth Advisory Council (MYAC) will be starting back up on Wednesday, September 10th. Meetings will be held at the City Building on Wednesdays at 8:30 p.m.

MYAC is a great opportunity to get involved in the community, develop leadership skills, and make new friends. Applications are available online at cityofiona.org/MYAC. For more details, please contact the City at 208-523-5600 and ask for Heather or email: deputyclerk@cityofiona.org

Public Works

Tree Trimming

The Public Works Department will be trimming trees in September and October. City Code § 8-4-11 states that if you have trees or shrubs on your

property, you are responsible to trim or remove any parts of that plant that overhang or project into any public street, sidewalk, alley, or easement.



If you have trees, or for more details please visit cityofiona.org and scroll to the bottom, or scan the OR code

Back To School

lona Elementary started its classes on Monday, August 25th. To prioritize the safety of our children, please follow all traffic regulations. Note that driving or parking on bike paths is prohibited. We kindly request that parents dropping off their children at school use the designated drop-off lane in front of lona Elementary. Wishing everyone a wonderful school year ahead.

Public Hearings

On September 30, 2025 at 7:05 p.m. a public hearing with be held. The purpose of the hearing is to consider a Conditional Use Permit Application submitted by Shaylee Laudie for a Home Based Business.

Recreation

Fall Basketball Registration

City of Iona Youth Basketball registration is now open. Registration is for both teams and individual sign-ups.

Registration deadline is September 21st. Follow the link provided or the QR code.



https://app.teamlinkt.com/register/find/cityofiona1



Iona Historical Museum

As the leaves begin to change and a crispness fills the air, we are reminded of the importance of community. We invite you to join us for a Fall Fundraiser to support The Iona Historical Museum.

When: September 29th, 2025 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm

Where: 5293 Rockwood Ave Iona, Idaho

There will be Food, Music, Games, Raffle, History Displays and Tours of the Museum. Our hope is for this to be more than just a fundraiser, that it will also be a celebration of our community. Even if you can't join us on the 29th please consider making a contribution. Your generosity, no matter the size, will help with up maintenance, repairs to the historical building. As well as bills for insurance, power, gas and sewer.

Your support helps preserve our towns past for future generations.



Local Events

Halloween Carnival



Join us for our Fifth Annual Halloween Carnival on Saturday, October 26th, starting at 2:00 PM! Expect a thrilling soup contest, an exciting pumpkin carving competition, a festive costume parade, an outdoor home decorating contest, and loads of fun. Don't forget to keep an eye on our social media and website for sign-ups and more information as we approach the event date!

date!